
Winter Tree Identification Webinar 
Series
January 31 2021 10:00 AM

 

Extension Forester Chris Evans will launch this three-part webinar series on winter tree 
identification with a session focusing on the characteristics used in identification, 
terminology, and techniques and tools for identifying unknown tree species.

Virtual sessions are free and open to the public. Advance registration is required.

University of Illinois Extension provides equal opportunities in programs and 
employment. If you need a reasonable accommodation to participate in this program, 
please contact Chris Evans at . Early requests are strongly cwevans@illinois.edu
encouraged to allow sufficient time for meeting your access needs.

https://extension.illinois.edu/staff/christopher-evans?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
mailto:cwevans@illinois.edu

